


Saturday Vigil 

5:00 p.m.  

 

Sunday 

Mass on the Grass 

Outdoors 

8:30 a.m.  

 

Indoor Mass 

10:30 a.m. 

 

12:30 p.m. 

 

Daily Mass (M-W)  

8:00 a.m.  

PASTOR: MSGR. KEVIN KOSTELNIK 

stjoseph@stjosephlb.org 
 

Deacon Shane Cuda                                               sfcuda@yahoo.com 

Deacon Tom Halliwell                         tom.halliwell@la-archdiocese.org 
 

Office Manager           Brenda Pineda           (562) 594-4657 

Pastoral Council           Shelley Padilla            (562) 594-4657 

Finance Council           George Zuluaga         Zuluaga@aol.com 

Safeguard The Children          Parish Office              (562) 594-4657 

Parish Bulletin Editor           Brenda Pineda           bulletin@stjosephlb.org 

Website Coordinator             Mike Santy                 msanty@verizon.net 

 

St. Joseph School: Margaret Alvarez, Principal 

(562) 596-6115                sjknights.net         Fax: (562) 596-6725 

Assistant Principal:               Madison Alba 

 Faith Formation Director: Joe Voigt 

(562) 598-0519                 religioused@stjosephlb.org 
 

Children's Formation (1st-8th Grade)   Joe Voigt 

Administrative Assistant:                                Michelle Johnson 

High School Ministry & Confirmation:           Liz Moreno  

RCIA:                         Deacon Shane & Olga Cuda            olga@stjosephlb.org        

Parish Ministries & Organizations 

Baptism Preparation               Brenda Pineda                (562) 594-4657 

Director of Music                       Vivian Doughty              (562) 594-4657 

Eucharistic Ministry                     Michelle Reyes       michelle.m.reyes@gmail.com 

Lectors               Steve Koppenheffer        (714) 299-6644 

Meditation                   Frank Mckown          (310) 633-1744 

Esther Ministry        Virginia Young          estherministry1@gmail.com 

Hospitality Ministry               Deborah Rollinger          (562) 594-4657 

Movement For A Better World   Tim Clark                       (562) 431-4385 

Senior Group                   Jan Minter         tchrjan@gmail.com 

Knights Of Columbus                  Marty Vezzetti               (562) 425-0621 

Engaged Encounter                  Paciano & Molly Diaz      Ktmr@Sbcglobal.Net  

Natural Family Planning             Greg & Beth Gath           (562) 377-5877 

Project Achieve              Alida Steinhauser  alida.steinhauser@gmail.com 

Precious Life Shelter               Cynthia San Jose        csanjoselaw@aol.com  

Boy Scouts               Jeff Baer                        (562) 537-6722 

  Sacristans               Joe Dang                       (562) 493-2198 

 Homebound Ministry                Olga Cuda                   olga@stjosephlb.org 

 Bereavement Ministry              May Pace                        (562) 833-6370 

 Cursillo              Tom & Marie Newton    tjn8343@gmail.com 

 Parish Fair                                Candice Olson              vandice11@gmail.com 

 Environment                            Jessica Gil                  tapatia10nov@gmail.com 

 Family Altar Servers        Monica Wissucheck    stjfamilyaltarservers@gmail.com 

 Welcome-Christ Renews His Parish    Diane Ohde       stjlbwelcome@gmail.com 

 Book Club                             Mary Anne Silvestri          agoodlife@msn.com 

Our Parish_________________________ 

Mass Schedule 

Reconciliation 

Saturdays 

3:45-4:30 p.m. 

Inside Church  

Adoration 

First Fridays 

8:00-9:00 a.m. 
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Letter From Our Pastor 

 

Dear Parish Family: 

 

As we celebrate Presidents Day weekend, we also gather around Jesus who inspires to 

serve others with his Sermon on the Mount. Be prepared to hear some challenging 

words and hopeful ideas about how we are to grow as Disciples of the Lord. 

 

This is also the follow up weekend to Together in Mission. Last Sunday, our parish 

pledged $42,000 towards our goal of $74,990.  That is one of our best first Sundays 

ever! Thank you for making a pledge during Mass or for mailing in the pledge. If you 

have not yet made a pledge, the envelopes are in the church or you can request one 

from the parish office. You can also give electronically through the QR code if you 

scroll down. Thank you for your generosity as we support our most needy 75 Catholic 

schools and 65 parishes in our local church. You can also make a one-time gift with a 

check made out to Together in Mission and in the envelope credit your gift to St. 

Joseph – Long Beach.  Thank you for your amazing generosity! 

 

Just below this column is our parish annual financial report for the fiscal year 2021-

2022.  Thank you for being amazing stewards with your gifts of time talent and 

treasure!! 

 

Lent commences this week with Ash Wednesday and scroll down to see our Ash 

Wednesday Liturgy schedule.  Guidelines for fasting during Lent can be found in this 

bulletin.  Once again, my gift to you is this year’s new Lenten Daily Reflection Booklet.  

The author is Susan Swetnam who has written more than a dozen books. They will be 

distributed after all Masses.  Please take one per family.  Find 3-4 minutes a day with 

this little book and you will have a GREAT LENT.  

 

Happy Lent, 

Msgr. Kevin 
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Book Club 

 

 

Our next Zoom meeting is 

Wednesday, April 12 at 7pm.  

 

We will discuss:  

See No Stranger: A Memoir 

and Manifesto of  

Revolutionary Love  

by Valarie Kaur.  

 

Valarie Kaur—renowned Sikh activist, filmmaker, 

and civil rights lawyer—describes revolutionary 

love as the call of our time: a radical, joyful 

practice that can transform a relationship, a  

community, a culture, even a nation.  

All are welcome!                                           

For more info, email agoodlife@msn.com  

Cursillo 

Seniors Group 

 

CORRECTION - The. Date for the next  

Senior Meeting is February 27 not the 

20th.  Senior Meetings are always the second 

and fourth Mondays of the month.   

The meeting begins at 11:00am. 

Please bring a sack lunch. Drinks and snacks will 

be provided.  Information about the Lenten 

 Retreat will be given.  Bring a friend 

to participate in all of the activities - as they 

say “the more the merrier”. 

If you are interested in deepening your Catholic 

Faith please join us on future Cursillo Weekends. 

April 20-23 for Men’s weekend 

May 4-7 for Women’s weekend 

Marie and Tom Newton 

tjn8343@gmail.com 
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NEWS 

St. Joseph Grief Support  

A Pilgrimage to Greece and the Islands 

  You are invited to join Bishop Marc Trudeau & 

Fr. Mark Strader on a once-in-a-lifetime  

Journey to Greece: 11 days,  

October 18 to 28, 2023.  

Includes Athens and Corinth, plus a Greek Isle 

Cruise to Santorini, Mykonos, Crete, Rhodes, 

Ephesus and Patmos.   

Only $4,999 from Los Angeles (LAX),  

plus $195 in tips and $235 in port taxes.  

Download the brochure & registration form at: 

https://www.GoCatholicTravel.com/23055.  

For information, contact Group Coordinators 

Viktor & Mary Beth Rzeteljski: (310) 497-0346. 

Email:v2rzeteljski@gmail.com.  

Space is limited and we expect to fill soon.  

Sign up today!  

St. Joseph Grief Support Seminars help and offer 

Encouragement after the death of a loved one.  

 

WE KNOW IT HURTS, HEALING STARTS HERE. 

Our evening  seminar will start on  

Monday, February 27 at 7 p.m. in the PLC.  

Reservations are Required.  

Contact Deacon Tom at 310/995-2725 
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Movement for a Better World 

The importance of checking references  

A reference check is a professional investigation that can 

provide invaluable information to protect your 

organization. Among the steps to take when hiring an 

employee, enlisting a volunteer, or retaining an outside 

vendor or other independent party, the reference check is 

unique as it allows to defend against a wide range of risks. 

Through the reference check, the organization can learn 

about the applicant’s strengths, weaknesses, past 

performance, and other qualitative and subjective 

characteristics, including any risky, unsafe, or unacceptable 

behavior. For more information, read the VIRTUS® article 

“Reference Checks, Part I: Your Best Defense,” 

on lacatholics.org/did-you-know.  

Read the VIRTUS® article “Reference Checks, Part I: Your 

Best Defense”  

Safeguard The Children 

“Whoever receives one child such as this in my 

name receives me.” Mt 18:5 

 

Feb. 25-26 - Feed-a-Baby Food Drive:  We will 

collect non-perishable baby food and products 

for Catholic Charities and New Life Beginnings 

of Long Beach.   

March 1 6:30 PM – Committee Meeting:  

Join us in the Parish Life Center as we support 

105 families from our Easter Food and Book 

Distribution. Share your insights for improving 

our ministry!  

Important Roles to Fill!  1) Parishioner driver 

coordinator for our holiday food and gift 

deliveries. 2) Family Adoption program assistant. 

For these and many other fulfilling ways to 

serve, please call Tim Clark at (562) 431-4385.  

 

March 3-5:  Beginning Experience® Weekend 

for Widowed, Separated & Divorced Adults 

  

A Beginning Experience® Weekend retreat will 

be held from 3/3-3/5 at the Holy Spirit Retreat 

Center (Encino). Trained peer ministers guide 

and encourage hurting people to take steps on 

their grief journey towards a new beginning  

after a spousal loss.  For more information visit: 

beginningexperience.org  

A $75 deposit is required IN ADVANCE;  

need-based financial aid is available.  

To register, CALL Maria (909) 592-0009  

or EMAIL beginningexp.losangeles@gmail.com.   
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During this trying and difficult time in Turkey and Syria after the devastating earth-
quake of 7.8, on February 6th, where at least 20,000 people have died and tens of thou-
sands missing or injured, we are reaching out to our Archdiocese of Los Angeles church-
es and communities to join together to offer support and prayers for all affected by this 
disaster. 
 
On Wednesday, February 8th, Pope Francis issued an appeal for help for all those affected 
as the death toll soars.  “With emotion I pray for them, and express my closeness to these 
peoples, the the families of the victims and to all those who are suffering from this devas-
tating calamity”.  He is urging everyone to show solidarity with these territories. 
 
All checks should be made payable to THE SOCIETY FOR THE PROPAGATION OF THE 
FAITH – memo: TURKEY/SYRIA NATURAL DISASTER.  Donations may be mailed to SOCI-
ETY FOR THE PROPAGATION  OF THE FAITH, 3424 Wilshire Boulevard – 3rd Floor, 
Los Angeles, CA 90010.  If anyone wishes to make an online donation, they may do so 
at: https://missionsla.org/product/donate or by scanning the QR code and specify Tur-
key/Syria Natural Disaster in the memo box.  100% of the collection will go towards 
those affected by this horrible natural disaster.   
 
For any questions or concerns, please contact the Mission Office at (213) 637-7223 or 
missionoffice@la-archdiocese.org. 
 
Thank you for your support and prayers. 
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